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PET LICENSES 

All Dog and Cat 

Licenses are now due 

for the 2019 calendar 

year, as per Bylaw 12-

2008.  Please ensure all 

your pets have the 

proper licensing.  

 
   

 

MEETINGS  

If you would like to see 

your meeting listed on 

our calendar in our 

newsletter please 

ensure you send the 

dates to our office. 
 

THANK YOU! 
         

 

The Staff in the Town Office, our 

maintenance team and Cupar 

Town Council would like to thank 

you all for a memorable year and 

look forward to seeing what 2019 

will bring.  Happy New Year to all of 

you and we wish everyone health, 

wealth and happiness! 

This year the lights in Cupar were 

amazing!  They were judged and the 

following was the decision from an 

impartial 3rd party: 

1st Prize – Marci/Jeremy Mckay $50 

gift certificate 

2nd Prize – Chris Hill $25 gift certificate 

Honorable Mention – Jenna/Will 

Orman 

TAXES 

Taxes were due by 

December 31, 2018.  

Please try to make it in 

to pay your property 

taxes and save 

yourself the monthly 

interest that will be 

applied. 
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My New Year’s resolutions: 

1. Stop making lists. 

B. Be more consistent. 

7. Learn to Count. 

 

 

  

 
 

    

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

With the cold weather we 

understand people using 

their wood stoves or fire 

places.  Please remember, 

only clean firewood can be 

burned in a fireplace, 

wood stove or fire pit.  Do 

not burn garbage or any 

other combustable 

material as it is unsafe and 

can cause a terrible odor 

for the neighboring people.   

 

We now have  

EYE ON WATER!! 

You can now download the App “Eye on 

Water” for your smart phone or access it on 

your computer, monitor your usage and get 

alerts for any possible water leaks!  

For full instructions see the info at the end 

of this newsletter or stop on by the Town 

Office and we can provide the information 

you need to set it up.   

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

My New Years’ Resolution is to eat better so, from now on, 

I will only date guys who guys who can afford to take me 

Somewhere other than McDonald’s. 

-Melanie White 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cupar Snowmobile Club 

The CSC has scheduled their Derby for February 2 ,2019 so watch for 

further announcements and posters. 

If you are interested in CSC clothing the try on kits are at Cupar Agencies.  

They have several hats and touques available as well so head on over and 

get yours before they are gone! 

The CSC is actively looking for sponsors so if you are interested in 

sponsoring this local group please contact Kim Macknak at 306-537-8665. 

 

Happy New Year from the Cupar Library Board to All !! 

The Christmas Raffle draw was made on Friday December 21. 

Leonard Hollister was 1st Prize winner of the Hand luggage 

Carry-on. Tammy Row was 2nd Prize winner of the $50.00 

Sephora Gift card. Thank you very much to everyone for your 

support.  

Thank you to Robert Betteridge for his presentation on 

November 17. He talked about his life as a teacher, artist and 

then poet, and he recited from a booklet of his poems. Robert 

and his wife set up a display of his paintings and poetry. We 

enjoyed a very pleasant afternoon. Thank you to all that 

attended.  

Cupar Library is open on Wednesday and Friday, from 10:30 to 

5:00. Drop in and check out our upcoming events.  

If anyone is interested in joining the library board, let us know, 

or you could come to the next meeting on January 16 at 6:30.  

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“An optimist stays up until midnight to see the New 

Year in.  A pessimist stays up to make sure the  

Old one leaves.” 

- Bill Vaughan 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

The Town of Cupar will be 

picking up your real 

Christmas Trees when the 

season is over.  Please ensure 

all Christmas decorations 

have been removed and 

place the tree on the curb for 

pick up.   

  

Fun Facts about New Years around the world: 

1. In some cities of Colombia, Cuba and Puerto Rico, there is a tradition of making a male doll that is stuffed 

with memories from the past year, all dressed with the clothes of the outgoing year and is called Mr. Old 

Year. At midnight, the doll is set on fire symbolizing erasing of the bad memories. 

2. Mexicans are known to eat 12 grapes on New Year's Eve. They pop one each at the stroke of midnight, 

which symbolizes the nature of the months ahead. One needs to watch out in the month the grape tastes 

bitter! Pomegranates are eaten for prosperity while figs are for fertility. 

3. In the annual Hogmany celebrations of Scotland, men swing blazing fireballs over their heads as they 

parade through the streets. The age old tradition is believed to bring a pure and sun-filled year. 

4. Greeks in 600 B.C. began following a tradition of using a baby to signify the upcoming year. In order to 

celebrate their god of wine, Dionysus, people paraded a baby in a basket, representing annual rebirth of that 

god as the spirit of fertility. 

5. In Italy people enjoy celebrating a few ancient traditions, like wearing red underwear. Revellers enjoy a 

dinner usually made with pig trotters and lentils, and a spoonful is eaten with every chime of the bell at 

midnight. 

6. In Estonia, people believe that you should eat seven, nine or twelve times, on New Year's Eve, as these are 

lucky numbers. 

 



 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Town of Cupar   Phone – 306-723-4324 

Box 397    116 Stanley Street  Fax       - 306-723-4644 

Cupar, Saskatchewan   Email – townofcupar1@sasktel.net 

S0G0Y0    www.townofcupar.com 

Don’t forget to like us on Facebook 

https://www.facebook.com/Town-of-Cupar-138564996799938/ 

 

https://www.facebook.com/Town-of-Cupar-138564996799938/


 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

EYE ON WATER! 

Welcome to Eye on Water! 

Now you can view your water use in a few easy steps: 

Computer: 

1. Visit https://eyeonwater.com on your computer using a supported web browser. 

2. Click on the Create Account link. 

3. Enter your service area Postal Cod: S0G 0Y0 

4. Enter your billing account number: XXXX XXXX (8-digit number shown on water bill including the 

space). 

5. Enter your email address. 

6. Create and confirm a password. 

7. You will get a confirmation email from BEACON.  You must verify your email address by clicking this 

link.  Once you do, you can sign in using your email and password. 

 

 

Phone App Instructions: 

1. Go to the App store on your Android or IPhone and search for “Eye on Water”. 

2. Download the free App to your IPhone or Android Phone. 

3. Open the App. 

4. Tap on the Register Button. 

5. Tap on “Enter your account information Manually”. 

6. Enter your Postal Code: S0G 0Y0 

7. Select your water provider. 

8. Enter your billing account number: XXXX XXXX (8-digit number shown on water bill including the 

space). 

9. Tap on the ‘next’ button. 

10. Enter a valid email address. 

11. Create and confirm a password. 

12. Verify that you have read the Terms of Service. 

13. Tap on the ‘next’ button. 

14. An email will be send to the address you provided. 

15. Click or tap on the link in the email to verify it is valid. 

16. You can now sign into your account. 

If you have more than one account, please contact the Town Office and we can add the extra accounts to your 

EyeOnWater Account.  Phone 306-723-4324 

 

NOTE: To set up alerts for water usage – this has to be done on a computer.  The App will not complete this 

task however, once it is set up on the computer your phone will receive the alerts. 

https://eyeonwater.com/

